
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Christopher’s in the Community - Litter Picking 

On the morning of June 4th, the School Council team embarked on a litter picking exercise in our local 
area. Equipped with gloves, litter pickers, and bin liners, we were prepared to tackle the litter problem. 

To our surprise, we encountered a significant amount of rubbish, including glass bottles, cans, plastic 
items, crisp packets, metal screws, and various other debris. Despite the daunting task, we managed to fill 
three bin liners with collected litter, marking our effort as a significant success. 

We believe our efforts made a notable difference in cleaning up our local area and contributing positively to 
the community. The children particularly felt proud of our contribution to helping wildlife, as reducing the 
amount of rubbish prevents animals from consuming harmful items or getting entangled in debris. 

Overall, the litter picking exercise was not only a practical success but also an educational and community-
building experience. We look forward to continuing our efforts to maintain a cleaner and safer environment 
for all. With 15 litter pickers, this amounted to 11 and a half hours community service which we are so 
proud of! Thank you to all of you for your hard work.  

 


